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9th February 2018
Annwyl rieni

Dear parent

Starting from when we return to school after half term on Monday 19th February, all Reception pupils will join the rest of the Foundation Phase pupils on the yard upon arrival at school in the morning.

Your child will need to hang their belongings on their peg, put their book bag in the box, put their lunch box, snack and drinks bottle in the appropriate place, and then go out onto the yard when the bell rings at 8.45 am.

We hope you all have a fantastic half term holiday.

Diolch yn fawr iawn

Mrs Richards, Mrs Gamble and Miss Morris
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